
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

10/10/2016 

Fall Break - Friday, Oct. 14th and 
Monday, Oct. 17th we will be having our 
Fall Break.  There will be no school or 
Extended Care.  Classes will resume on 
Tuesday, Oct 18th. 
 
Emmaus Fall Festival – being held on 
Sunday, October 30th, is approaching 
quickly!  It will start at 11:45 am. We will 
be grilling food and there will be games 
for the kids. We will also have raffles 
and baskets to bid on. 
 

Each classroom is responsible for 
providing 2 themed baskets for the 
auction.  Your child’s teacher has 
sent home information on what is 
needed for their classroom’s baskets.  
Students are ALL asked to bring in 
items for their classroom’s specific 
baskets.  THESE ITEMS NEED TO BE 
BROUGHT IN BY FRIDAY, OCT. 21st. 
If you have any questions, please talk 
with your child’s teacher.  Mark the date 
on your calendar and plan to attend. 
Below is a list of what each classroom’s 
baskets will be. 
 

Preschool – Kindergarten – Ice 
Cream and Tailgating         
1st & 2nd – Baking and Chocolate 
3rd and 4th – Tea & Coffee and Family 
Game Night 
5th and 6th – Sports and Gift Cards 
7th and 8th – Candy and Movie 

 

Sports –  
 

SOCCER - Soccer will practice at ASU 
West (Sweetwater & 51st Ave). We will 
need help transporting boys to and from 
the park. Please note that if you help 
pick up, PLEASE be at the park at 4:45. 
Soccer will practice Monday & 
Wednesday this week from 3:30 – 5 pm.  
 

VOLLEYBALL - The girls practice this 
week as follows: 
B team will practice on Monday & 
Wednesday 3:30 – 5:00 pm 
A team will practice on Monday & 
Tuesday 3:30 – 5:00 pm 
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All School News 
 

  

Jr. Choir Survey – Grades 3 – 8 
received a lavender colored note 
regarding singing for Advent services.  
Please complete and return the survey 
by this Thursday, October 13th. 
 
Parent/Teacher Conference Forms – 
for Kindergarten – 8th grade are due 
back tomorrow.  Please fill out the form 
and return. 
 
Apparel Order – The order form for 
Emmaus apparel went home last Friday.  
It is due back before Fall Break this 
Thursday, Oct. 13.  The order form must 
be returned with payment by cash or 
check (no TADS).   If you have any 
questions please contact the office. 
 
Box Tops and Labels Competition – 
We are doing a joint competition by 
collecting both Box Tops for Education 
and Labels For Education.  Please read 
the attached letter to see how this 
competition will work.  It will run from 
Wednesday, 10/12 – Friday, 10/21. 
 
Picture Retakes - will be done 
Wednesday morning, Oct. 19th.  We 
should have the pictures that were taken 
in September by the end of this week. If 
your child has had their picture taken 
and you would like it to be retaken, you 
must send the original pictures back to 
school to be given to the photographer 
the day of the retakes.  Please keep the 
class composite pictures, as that will not 
be redone.  If your child did not have 
pictures taken the first time, you may 
also have them taken.  Order forms are 
available in the office.   
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held this week on Wednesday at 8:30 
am.  Parents are encouraged to join us 
if it works into your schedule.  Please 
help teach your child that it’s not the 
amount that you give in chapel that is  

Upcoming Events 
 

 Tue, 10/11 Hot 
Lunch - Hot Dog 

 Wed,10/12 8:30 am  
Chapel 

 Wed, 10/12 9:00am 
K-2 Field Trip 

 Fri,10/14 No School 
Fall Break 

 Sat, 10/15 4:00 pm 
Explorers Meeting 

 Sun, 10/16 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

 Mon, 10/17 No 
School – Fall Break 

 Tue, 10/18 Hot 
Lunch – Sub Sand. 

 Wed, 10/19 Picture 
Retake Day 

 Thu, 10/20 Spirit 
Day – Polka Dot 
and Stripes Day 

 Fri, 10/21 8:30 am  
Chapel 

 Fri,10/21 Hot Lunch 
Chicken Strips 

 Fri, 10/21 ALA 
Homecoming 

Upcoming Sports 
 

 Mon, 10/3 3:30-5pm 
A&B Volleyball & 
Soccer Practice 

 Tue, 10/4 3:30-5pm 
A Volleyball  

 Wed,10/5 3:30-5pm 
B Volleyball and 
Soccer Practice 
 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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Board of Education    
 

Mike Naumann (chairman) 
porkchop.naumann@gmail.com  
847-207-0411 
 

Eric Coda  eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@yahoo.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869 
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most important; it’s a way for them to say 
thanks to God for all the things He has given 
us.   
 
 
 

Our first mission project will be going to 
Ministry in the Military.  This ministry  
serves the brave men and women of the 
Armed Forces with God’s Word and  
sacraments.  They have a full-time civilian 
chaplain in Europe, a national WELS Chaplain 
to the Ministry, and about 125 contact pastors 
throughout the United States. This ministry 
provides spiritual support via the internet, US 
mail, e-mail and whenever possible in person.  
Our total mission offerings so far are $520.70. 

 

Please join us for worship - Our  
weekly church services are on Sunday at 8:00 
and 10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, 
teens and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to 
worship with you! 
 
 
 

 
 Lilly W  10/14 
 

 
 
 
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
Mr. Kaiser: 623-330-7003 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167 

Mrs. Kaiser: 623-330-8003 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-843-4664 
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